
SVP – The next meeting of the SVP will be in St. Mary’s on 

Tuesday 8th September at 2.15pm. 

 
Centenary Service – St. John Ambulance 
The Penarth Division of St. John Ambulance Service will hold a 
special Service celebrating its centenary at 3pm on Sunday 
13th September at All Saints Church, Penarth.  
You are most welcome to come.  

 
Sung Vespers – Tintern Abbey 
Today Sunday 6th September there will be Sung Vespers at 
3pm. This is an ecumenical celebration of Evening Prayer. 
Madeleine Gray will be the Speaker.  
Please bring a folding chair for comfort.  
Entrance to the Abbey is free for those attending the Service.  
Lunches and teas are available in the Village.        See Poster 

 
PROCLAIM 2015 EVENT IN BIRMINGHAM IN JULY. 
Because space in the Birmingham event on 11th July was 
necessarily limited, there will be a local follow-up Proclaim 
event on Saturday 10th October at St. David’s Sixth Form 
College, in Ty Gwyn Rd. Cyncoed, Cardiff. Watch this space! 

 
Taizé Prayer 
For your information, a Service of Taize prayer takes place  in 
the Church of the Resurrection, Grand Avenue, Ely, Cardiff CF5 
4HX at 6.30pm on the 3rd Sunday of every month The 
Services incorporate the beautiful music of Taizé, together with 
readings and silence. All Welcome. 
Further details from Rev Jan Gould on 02920563116 or  
Email: jan.gould2@btinternet.com.             
 
St. Joseph’s Parish Hall Bookings 
Please note that Mrs Christiane Cantlay will be taking 
bookings for St. Joseph’s hall. Anyone wishing to use the hall 
should phone her on 2070 4857. Groups that use the hall 
regularly can continue to do so, provided their meetings are on 
the same day and at the same time as before. 
 

Gift Aid – Have you taken your Thank You letters? 
‘Gift Aid Thank You’ letters have been placed at the back of 
both churches for your collection. You may need it for you tax 
return. We are most grateful for your contributions throughout 
the past year.  
 
Penarth Cytûn 
 On Sunday 27th September at 6pm there will be the 
Induction Service in Tabernacle Church of Mrs Ann Niblett as 
Chair of Penarth Cytûn.  
 On Wednesday 7th October at 6.15pm an Ecumenical 
Service will be led by Deacon Elfed at Tabernacle Church.  
 On November 4th at 6.15pm the monthly Ecumenical 
Service will be led by All Saints Church at Tabernacle Baptist 
Church. 
 
The Parish Census – Reminder! 
If you have not already done so, would those who have not yet 
returned their completed census forms please do so as soon as 
possible. For those parishioners who have been away and who 
missed the “census” (updating the database) there is a supply 
of the census forms in the sacristy of both churches. You are 
asked to complete the simple form and hand it in to the priest.   

Thank you to all who have completed their forms.  
The information provided is for PARISH use only. 
 

Catholic Singles 
Catholic Singles is an organisation which helps single adult 
Catholics of all ages meet, either one-to-one or through social 
events. Whilst they have many separated and divorced 
Catholics amongst their membership, they do not encourage 
them to remarry. They do of course encourage members to 
meet socially and for friendship. 
If you want further information about Catholic Singles please 
telephone 01619413498 or visit website: 
www.catholicsingles.org.uk   
or e-mail info@catholicsingles.org.uk. 

 

ST.JOSEPH’S 
 

Sacramental Preparation (St. Joseph’s) 
 The 2015/2016 Preparation Course for those 
children wishing to receive the Sacraments of 
Reconciliation and First Holy Communion in St. 
Joseph’s Church will be starting soon. Parents 

wishing to enrol their children (year 3 or above) on the 
programme are invited to see Canon Boardman or one of the 
catechists for an enrolment form (available also from St. 
Joseph’s School), which should be returned as soon as 
possible. 

 
UCM – The next meeting of St. Joseph’s UCM will be on 

Monday 7th September at 7.30pm in the church hall. 

 
Piety Shop – don’t forget to pick up your Catholic papers and 

periodicals 

ST. MARY’S 
 

Sacramental Preparation (St. Mary’s) 
The Preparation Course 2015/2016 for the 
Sacraments of Reconciliation and First Holy 
Communion will begin on Saturday 12th 

September. Parents who have not yet registered their children, 
rising 8 (Year 3), are invited to see one of the Catechists for an 
enrolment form. It is requested that forms, once completed, are 
returned immediately. 

 
UCM – The Autumn programme will begin on Wednesday 9th 

September with a meal at The Star.  
Please be there at 7.30pm. 

 
Altar Linen:    September: Anne Fowler                           

 

Please pray for our Sick 
St Joseph’s: Eileen Sinclair, Femmy Rowlands, Patrick 
Rickard, Charles Curran, Valerie Catterall, Norma Flanigan, 
Karen Lyons, Nero Peralta, Gordon Smith and Leslie Moorcroft 
.  
St. Mary’s: Lucienne Llewellyn, Nicholas Barron, Pat Prangley, 
Bernard McParlin, Terry Jones, Paul Walsh, Mary Isherwood, 
Betty Thorne, Sheila Docking  and John O’Donnell.   
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